Minutes of the Math Club Meeting of Thursday, 10/26/2006

1. The club will need to have at least two community service activities, one on campus and one off campus in order for us to exist.

2. For on campus community service, the club can tutor for upper level classes and a mass email will need to be sent out to all club members to find volunteers.

3. For off campus community service, an idea was brought up to tutor at Mahwah high school.  Once we get enough students to volunteer, Professor Weng will send the principal of Mahwah high school a letter to see if they would like to start a tutoring program with us.

4. The math club is interested in organizing the trip to the MAA-NJ mathematics conference in November. Professor Weng has scheduled a bus to be taken to Seton Hall to leave at 7:30 a.m. and to return around 6:00 p.m. 

5. On Thursday, November 16, Professor Potocka will have a presentation on careers in mathematics.  We will need to reserve room G220 and order pizza for the event.
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